Garziglia, John

From: FCC <consumercomplaints@fcc.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, December 08, 2015 4:35 PM

To: Garziglia, John

Subject: Request updated: AT&T Blocking Selected Data Content on Low Cost Plans
Hi John,

Your Ticket No. 696841 was served on AT&T Wireless on Dec 8 for its review and response.
AT&T Wireless will likely contact you in an effort to resolve your issue.

A response is due to the FCC no later than 30 days from today. AT&T Wireless will respond to you directly by postal
mail.

You can view a list of frequently asked questions at: https://consumercomplaints.fcc.gov/hc/en-
us/articles/205082880.

We appreciate your submission and help in furthering the FCC’s mission on behalf of consumers.
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